2024 Presidential Nomination Primary Election
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The Presidential Nomination Primary
Election (PNP) will be held on March 5, 2024
from 7am-8pm.

City Hall is open for extended hours for
absentee voting:

e Saturday March 2 from 9am-3pm
e Monday March 4 from 8am-5pm

A reminder to residents in Precinct 3, your new voting location is the Minnetrista Baptist Church
located at 4185 Highland Road. Find your polling place for March 5.

For frequently asked questions about the PNP election, visit the Secretary of State's website.

If you have additional questions, please call City Hall at 952-446-1660.


https://www.cityofminnetrista.com/elections/page/2024-presidential-nomination-primary-election
https://www.sos.state.mn.us/elections-voting/election-day-voting/where-do-i-vote/
https://www.sos.state.mn.us/elections-voting/how-elections-work/presidential-primary/

